
 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

From: Richard Malewicz, CIO 

Date: 12/28/2017 

Re: Upcoming OnBase implementations 

 

Livingston County instituted OnBase Enterprise Content Management as the standard county 

imaging platform in 2016 (Resolution 2014-12-330).  The Friend of the Court, Circuit Court 

Clerk, Family Support, and Veterans’ Services departments are currently using OnBase.  The 

permitting departments, as well as the Probate Court, Juvenile Court, and Circuit Court Clerk are 

planning on implementing OnBase ECM (imaging) solutions in 2018.  Additional software 

licenses and supporting hardware (for some of the departments) are required for these 

implementations. 

 

The aggregate cost of OnBase licensing and supporting hardware for these implementations is 

estimated at $83,054. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact me. 
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